
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
3RD JAN – NURSERY RE-OPENS 

3RD JAN – NURSERY LIBRARY RE-OPENS
23RD JAN – CELEBRATING CHINESE NEW YEAR - YEAR OF THE RABBIT

special visit from rebecca rabbit and food tasting thoughout the day.
31ST JAN – NATIONAL STORY TELLING WEEK

stay and play book session – times to be confirmed nearer the time.
7TH FEB – SAFER INTERNET DAY

Day of talking about stranger danger and using the internet (Chicken clickin book, penguin pig book)
8TH FEB – MENTAL HEALTH WEEK

Dress down day, bring in your favourite teddy and enjoy a day of yoga and relaxing activities.
14TH FEB – VALENTINES DAY 

Wear red to nursery and we will have a bake sale in the entrance.
20TH-24TH FEB – FEBRUARY HALF TERM
Nursery closed for grant children or term time children.

21ST FEB – PANCAKE DAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Across the nursery we have been focussing on lots of christmas related activities and celebrating 
winter with lots of weather activities. We have had a special visit from father christmas who handed 
out special presents to all of our children. We have held tombolas, competitions and challenges 
throughout the nursery linking to christmas and to raise money for our charity RSPCA which the 
children have really enjoyed. We have been making cards, wreaths and salt dough decorations to 
take home and making christmas hats ready for our christmas dinner day!
Across all rooms we have been doing weekly Makaton signing and our parents have been sending 
through the videos of their children doing the signs at home, showing what they have been learning. 
We also have a makaton signing board in the entrance for all parents, carers and visitors to see.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
In January we will be focussing on music and movement across the nursery. We will be opening a 
new music area for all the children to access and we will be introducing new activities into our yoga 
and dance sessions.

January 2023

Goodbye and good 
Luck to Laura 

Welcome back to 
Ainsley


